
 

 
Dear Hobby Class, 

I had a brilliant bank holiday weekend! 

Firstly, I woke up to rays of magnificent 
sunshine shimmering through my curtain. 
Immediately, I felt exhilarated and I couldn’t 
wait to see what the day would bring. I leapt out 
of bed and ate a splendid breakfast of bacon and 
eggs.  

After that, I strolled in the garden and enjoyed 
the fresh scent of flowers floating in the air. 
Lying down on the grass, I could hear my 
neighbours giggling as they set up their VE day 
picnic in their own garden.  

In the afternoon, my family and I made some 
scrumptious sandwiches, and devoured them 
while listening to some cheerful music. Overall, 
we had a fantastic day.  

I’m missing you all, and hope you have had a 
super bank holiday too. Hope to hear from you 
soon! 

From, 
Miss Anderson   
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